
INTERCESSIONS FOR JULY 3rd  2022 
 

In our Anglican Cycle of Prayer, we pray for the The Anglican Church of Tanzania. We 
pray for Clara, our Rector; Lynn, our Deacon; Bob, Cathie, Andrew, Susan, and Pat, 
our Honorary Assistants; Anna Greenwood-Lee, our Bishop, Linda, our Primate, 
Sidney Black, Acting National Indigenous Bishop, and Lynne, our Metropolitan. We 
pray for the Congregation of S. John Gualbert, Pt. McNeill. We remember the Diocese 
of New Westminster - Bishop John Stephens 
 
We offer healing prayers for Evan, Jeff, Nicole T., Donna G., Chris A., Debbie G., 
Valerie, Lucas H., Elisje H., Blanche G., Donna D., Wayne R., Andrea W., Paige, Diane 
B., Jessie F, Elizabeth B., Hugh, and Cynthia S. 
 
PARISH ACTIVITIES FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 3rd – 10th     
 
Monday-Friday   8:30 am  Morning Prayer (Zoom)  
Monday     7:00 pm  Contemplative Prayer  (Zoom)  
Wednesday               11:00 pm Mid-Week BCP Holy Communion (in person) 
Thursday    1:00 pm Prayer Shawl Meeting (St. Luke) 
Sunday     8:00 am  BCP Holy Communion (in person) 
    10:30 am  Holy Eucharist Service (in person & livestream) 
 
 
READINGS FOR JULY 10th 2022:  
 
Amos 7:7-17  
Psalm: 82  
Luke 10:25-37 

 
 
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
WE TOGETHER CONFERENCE – SEPT 30 – OCT 1 2022: Registration is now open for 
the upcoming Diocesan We Together Conference, which is being hosted at our parish 
here in Nanaimo. The theme of this year’s conference will be “Here in This Place.” 
The Conference will begin with a banquet on Friday night with Bishop Anna providing 
our opening address. Two keynote address will take place on Saturday with 
opportunities to break into small group and discuss material. Register online here: 
https://www.bc.anglican.ca/events/we-together-2022/2022-09-30  
 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS! JULY 31 – JOINT OUTDOOR SERVICE AT ST. PHILIPS 
CEDAR – 1797 Cedar Road: Everyone is invited to attend the joint outdoor service at 
St. Philips Cedar on July 31 at 10 AM. A BBQ will follow the service. St. Philip’s will 
provide meat (including veggie burgers!), and ask that we bring desserts, salads, and 
our own lawn chairs. There is a sign up sheet in the Narthex for those who will be 
going, as well as for carpooling. Please note: this joint service will be in lieu of our 
regularly scheduled 10:30 AM service. The 8 am BCP service will continue as per 
normal on that Sunday. 
 
RECTOR AWAY - CONTINUING EDUCATION WEEK:  Archdeacon Clara wil be away 
from July 11 – 17th inclusive for a week of continuing education. All services will 
continue as per usual. In the case of pastoral emergency, please contact The Rev. Pat 
Horrobin at 250 826-5408. 
 
ST. PAUL DISCRETIONARY FUND: We thank those who continue to give regularly to 
the St. Paul Discretionary Fund, which allows us to purchase food cards for those in 
need, as well as offer support to those in crisis. You can continue to support these 
ministries by noting “St. Paul Discretionary Fund” on your offering envelopes or 
cheques. Thank you!  
 

BIRTHDAYS THIS COMING WEEK 
 

Bonni-Anne Rutherford   July 10 Ann Webb   July 12 
 

Did we miss your birthday?  
Simply call the office at 250 753 2523 or email at admin@stpaulsnanaimo.ca to add your 

name to the birthday prayer list! 
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